
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2019-A-003 

Subject: Opening of New Terminal 1 CATSA Plus International PBS and NPS-T  

From: Customer and Terminal Services 

Contact: Danielle Sharp, danielle.sharp@gtaa.com, 416-580-9057 

Date: 2019-01-08 

On Wednesday January 9, 2019 at 0300hrs, we will be opening and commencing 

operations at the new CATSA Plus International Pre-Board Screening (PBS) checkpoint in 

Terminal 1.  

 

The existing International PBS checkpoint will close after the last flight (approximately 

0030hrs) on Wednesday January 9, 2019. At this time, we will transition over to the new 

location. 

 

The new PBS checkpoint is located where the old ITPC was previously situated, opposite 

Check-In Aisle 6.  

 

See diagram below for information. 

 

A
d

v
is

o
r
y
 

mailto:danielle.sharp@gtaa.com,


Toronto Pearson Advisory: Opening of New Terminal 1 CATSA Plus International PBS and NPS-T 

2019-01-08 

 

Page 2 of 2 

 

On Wednesday January 9, 2019 at 0200hrs, the Non-Passenger Screening (NPS–T) 

checkpoint will move from the current location at Lane 1 in the existing International PBS 

checkpoint. The existing NPS–T will close at 0200hrs and the new NPS–T will open 

immediately after. 

 

The new NPS–T is located at the north side of the new PBS checkpoint, next to the Flight 

Information Display (FID) monitors, opposite the Air Canada Assistance Check-In 

Counters at Aisle 8. 

 

See diagram below for information. 

 

 

 


